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Artist impression of the beef shed with the boarding facilities in the background. 

Project overview 

The NSW Government is investing in the future of Hurlstone Agricultural High School to continue its 
reputation of providing educational excellence to students in NSW. We are upgrading the boarding 
facilities and building a new farm hub at Hurlstone Agricultural High School. 

The boarding facilities upgrade will deliver: 

▪ 180 student accommodation beds 

▪ dorm monitor rooms and amenities 

▪ junior and senior common rooms 

▪ overnight accommodation for rostered duty staff and 2 permanent staff residences.  
 
The new farm hub will deliver:  

▪ dairy shed and milking parlour, dairy processing equipment and viewing gallery 

▪ co-located learning spaces 

▪ calf, pig and beef sheds 

▪ horticulture 

▪ commodity sheds and storage facilities 

▪ new equipment and new irrigation systems 

▪ relocation and construction of the sheep shed, chicken pens and aquaculture facility. 

Progress update 

The Development Application for the Hurlstone Agricultural School upgrade has been approved by 
Campbelltown City Council.  
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Site establishment for the construction of the new boarding facilities at Hurlstone Agricultural High 
School was completed in late April 2023 to prevent public access to the site (see map below). The 
perimeter fencing near school buildings and student accommodation is made of Class A hoarding; this 
material was chosen for its sturdiness and height as an increased safety measure.  

Main construction works are anticipated to commence June 2023. 

Next steps 

▪ Demolition of the Gate House, Dairy Cottage and two amenities blocks adjoined to Building A. 

▪ Completion of the Farm Hub design. 

▪ Removal of in-ground hazardous material under Building T and Building U.  

How can I get involved?  

We are committed to working together with our school communities and other stakeholders to 
deliver the best possible facilities for students. Your feedback on this project is important to us. For 
more information, questions, or to make a comment please contact us on the details below or visit 
the project webpage by searching ‘Hurlstone Agricultural High School upgrade’ on 
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au. 

Site map of the new boarding facilities 
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